
  

APAS calling for Crop Insurance deadline extension 
  
May 30, 2022 (Regina, SK) – The Agricultural Producers Association of Saskatchewan (APAS) is requesting 
both the federal and provincial Ministers of Agriculture to extend the Saskatchewan Crop Insurance 
deadline for 2022. 

“This has truly been a unique year for trying to grow a crop,” APAS President Ian Boxall said. “There are 
some hard-hit areas in Saskatchewan that are really struggling to get going with their seeding due to too 
much moisture, when this time last year we were talking about it being far too dry.” 

Unusual snowfalls and cool temperatures have also impacted operations in both the southeast and 
northeast regions of Saskatchewan.  

“The world is waiting for a crop from Saskatchewan,” added Boxall. “This isn’t just a matter of farmers 
getting back a return on investment. This is a matter of world food security.” 

Producers in Saskatchewan are hoping both the federal and provincial Ministries of Agriculture recognize 
the investment farmers are making into this year’s crop and consider meeting farmers halfway with a Crop 
Insurance deadline extension.  

For more information, please contact: 
 
Ryan McNally 
APAS Communications Manager 
306.789.5176  
communications@apas.ca  

  
About APAS – Founded in 2000 by farmers, APAS is Saskatchewan’s democratic, non-partisan agricultural 
policy and advocacy organization. APAS tackles agriculture’s most important problems and offers practical 
solutions to provincial and national decision-makers.  
  


